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and have worked as a librarian and Campus Library Coordinator 

events when working regionally and, as the Fraser Coast 

the opportunity to attend APLIC and began planning my 

switched into learning mode immediately and I attended the 
ALIA PD workshop on the opening day. Although I am an active 

, the session gave me a 
new insight into the program and demonstrated how I could be 

Archives with the communities was incredible and inspired 

countries. The sessions delivered by the academic librarians 

seating area was an easy way to meet delegates and develop 

The opportunities that this grant has given me are countless. 
Already I have given a presentation at the APLIC wrap-up event 
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grant or an opportunity to grow.  
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